
The Pool Opens on 

Wednesday July 1 !!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

We are very excited that the pool will finally be opened 

for your use on July 1st. Phase 3 requirements will 

change the layout of pool furniture, etc. and the 



number of people using the pool will be monitored in 

order to remain at 75% capacity. Here are the pool 

rules: 

 

The pool is open 7 days a week from noon to 8PM, weather 

permitting. 

 

There is no lifeguard present; swim at your own risk and supervise 

your children while using the pool. 

 

Pool passes are required. You can obtain your passes through the 

association manager (UPA) at 757-963-9276.  

 

Pool toys, floats, noodles are permitted. No oversized items will be 

permitted. All toys must be designed for pool use. 

 

Prohibited items include: glass containers, pets and alcoholic 

beverages. 

 

The pool attendant will be present when the pool is open.  

 

 


